
 

 
 

Monday 29th January 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I am writing to invite you to a parent information evening for the History trip to Berlin. 
This will take place at 5pm on Tuesday 6th February at Hampstead School. It will be a 
great opportunity for you to meet the trip leaders and have any questions or concerns you 
have addressed.  
 
There will be a short presentation on what we will be doing on the trip and a reminder of 
what students should expect when we get to Berlin. An information leaflet will also be 
provided with the full details of where we will be staying, our itinerary, our travel details and 
what items students should make sure to bring with them on the trip. 
 
Please could you also ensure that you have applied for your child to have a Global Health 
Insurance Card (GHIC) – this lets you get necessary state healthcare in EU countries. You 
can find the application on the NHS website. I have also put a link to the application site on 
Teams.  

 
It has been lovely to see how excited and enthusiastic the students are now that the date 
is fast approaching. It is very important for parents/carers and students to attend this 
event. 

 
I look forward to seeing you.  
 
Yours Faithfully,  
Miss Al-Juneidi 
Teacher of History  


